

Association of Nene River Clubs

Mrs. Karen Scrivener
ANRC Honorary Secretary
153 Boughton Green Road
Kingsthorpe
NORTHAMPTON
Northamptonshire
NN2 7AA

E-Mail: secretary@anrc.org.uk

Tel. No: 07582 676738

Date: Friday 30th March 2018

Dear ANRC Member,

This letter is to notify you of the forthcoming ANRC AGM, which is to be held on Friday 27th April 2018 at 8.00pm at Oundle Cruising Club. Gates should be open from 7.30pm.

Please find enclosed Minutes from the last AGM and the Agenda for the evening. If you have any nominations for Officers, or you would like any items to be discussed, please forward them to myself by Friday 6th April 2018. We look forward to seeing you there.

If you are thinking of renewing your membership for 2018, please let your individual Club Reps, or myself, know so that records can be updated. Annual ANRC subs are due, the annual fee is £7.00 per member, and can be paid via your ANRC Club Reps or your ANRC Committee members, where you can receive your membership cards.

May we please remind you to bring your current 2018 ANRC Individual Membership cards with you to the meeting, without these you will not be able to vote.

Yours Faithfully

Karen Scrivener ANRC Honorary Secretary

Captain Mr John Brown 22 Marlow Rd TOWCESTER Northamptonshire NN12 6AS Vice Captain Mr Dennis Sacker 34 Debdale Road The Headlands NORTHAMPTON Northamptonshire NN3 2TR Treasurer
Mr Paul Scrivener
153 Boughton Green Road
Kingsthorpe
NORTHAMPTON
Northamptonshire
NN2 7AA

Secretary Mrs Karen Scrivener 153 Boughton Green Rd Kingsthorpe NORTHAMPTON Northamptonshire NN2 7AA